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National Economic Recovery Funds to Support Habitat Restoration  

National Public Hearings to Address IUU Fishing and Bycatch  

National President Issues Memorandum on Endangered Species Act  

National Comments Invited on Sites Nominated to National System of Marine Protected Areas 
(MPAs)  

National Maritime Shipping Makes Hefty Contribution to Harmful Air Pollution  

Pacific Coast Groundfish Management Measures Set for 2009-2010; Rebuilding Plans Revised  

Pacific Coast Council Announces Salmon Abundance Forecasts for 2009  

Pacific Coast San Francisco Bay Area Boaters Urged to Watch Out for Whales  

Pacific Islands New Deep-Sea Coral Discovered  

Alaska Halibut Harvest Levels Announced for Charter Fishery  

Alaska NOAA Requests Independent Review of Sablefish Assessment  

Atlantic Coast Emergency Action for Deep-Sea Red Crab  

Atlantic Coast Prohibition on Spearfishing Proposed for Gray's Reef Sanctuary  

Atlantic Coast Proposed Rule for Spiny Dogfish  

Atlantic Coast 2009 Bluefish Specifications Proposed  

Gulf of Mexico Petitions for Rulemaking Address Sea Turtle Bycatch  

Florida Dolphin SMART Program Recognizes Responsible Businesses  

Florida - Dolphin SMART Program Recognizes Responsible Businesses  
NOAA's Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary, NOAA Fisheries Service and their partners have accepted a fourth 
charter operator into a program created to help protect wild dolphins in the Florida Keys. Sea Bear Aquatic 
Adventures officially joined the Dolphin SMART program after successfully meeting standards that promote 
responsible viewing of dolphins in the wild. The acronym "SMART" is a reminder of the basic principles of dolphin 
viewing etiquette: 

 Stay at least 50 yards from dolphins,  

 Move away slowly if the dolphins show signs of disturbance,  

 Always put your vessel engine in neutral when dolphins are near,  

 Refrain from feeding, touching or swimming with wild dolphins,  

 Teach others to be Dolphin SMART.  

Dolphin SMART-approved charters receive flags and stickers and permission to use the Dolphin SMART logo in their 
advertising. Each year, participants are evaluated to ensure they continue to meet program standards. 

For more information, visit the Dolphin SMART website or contact Megan Harber at 305-809-4700.  
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